
 
 

 Thanks for your generosity
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The Warm the Children Program wishes to thank the following for their generous donations: 

 

Bob and Barb Engel, Woman’s Club of Springville, Springville-GI Clerical Association,  

Patricia Arbore, Springville Hardware and Homewear, Trophies by Leggero, East Concord  

Home Bureau, Philip Feraldi in memory of Michael Benz, Mike and Diane Beatty and family. 

 

Carol Washington in memory of Mel, Cathy Ritz, Larry and Becky Harshbarger, Lulu Feuz,  

Richard Krohn, Colden Elementary School, Erika Jonasch in memory of Papa Mahl and Papa  

Burkhalter, Linda and Art James in memory of Elinor Hooper. 

 

Thalia Evenson in memory of Bill Evenson, Mildred Land in memory of Hildegard O’Hare,  

CH2M B&W W. Valley LLC, Keith Bennett in memory of Evelyn, Town of Concord Dress  

Down Gang. 
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